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CLIENT RECORDS POLICY STATEMENT


CLIENT RECORDS POLICY

This project requires Intensive In-home Services staff to exchange information with the Missouri Department of Social Services Children's Division, including sending a copy of your Intensive In-home Services file upon termination of Intensive In-home Services.  Occasionally, auditors may review our records to evaluate the program’s effectiveness.  Your family is also tracked for up to one year following the termination of Intensive In-home Services for purposes of evaluating program effectiveness.  You have a right to review your family’s records; request this from your Intensive In-home Services specialist/therapist.

Intensive In-home Services agencies are obligated to hold private or “confidential” information and records relative to the provision of services to your family.  Your private or “confidential” records cannot be released to any other individual or agencies without your written consent.  There are, however, exceptions due to law or court decisions.  These exceptions are stated below:

1.
A subpoena legally requiring our agency staff to appear in court and/or to release written documentation.

2.
In the event of a medical emergency.

3.
Intensive In-home Services staff are legally obligated to report to Children's Division any information giving reason to suspect child abuse or neglect.

4.
When Intensive In-home Services staff determines that someone in your family presents a serious danger of violence to self or others, he/she is legally obligated to use reasonable care to protect the intended victim against such danger.  This may call for him/her to warn the intended victim or others of likely danger, to notify police, or take whatever other steps reasonably necessary under the circumstances.

5. Any other circumstances as provided by law.

A separate HIPAA Privacy Notice is provided to you explaining your rights under the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPPA) of 1996, a federal law.  The rights and procedures under HIPPA are separate from the rights explained above.  Please read the HIPAA Privacy Notice carefully.
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